
PEACE WORKS CAMP FAQs 

1. What should my child bring?  Due to the nature of various activities, campers are advised to bring an 

extra set of clothing to leave at the church for the duration of the camp.  Please be sure to label any 

personal items with your child’s name.  Any items left at camp at the end of the day will be placed in our 

Lost & Found box and can be claimed at the Registration Desk.  We ask that campers NOT bring 

handheld video games, MP3 players, or other electronic devices, with the exception of personal cell 

phones. 

 

2. How should my child dress?  Please be aware that there is no central air conditioning at Doylestown 

Mennonite Church.  We will make every effort to keep the building cool using fans and will provide 

campers with plenty of water.  Campers should wear comfortable clothing for summer weather (no 

bathing suits, please) and closed-toe shoes for safety reasons.  Please remember to prepare your child 

with sunscreen in case of outdoor activities. 

 

3. Are there scholarships available?  AWP may be able to work with families in need of financial 

assistance.  Please contact Christina Baer at 215-343-9241 ext. 110 to discuss possibilities. 

 

4. What forms are required for registration?  Please be sure to complete and return pages 2 & 3 of the 

Camper Registration packet, available online at www.awomansplace.org.  Paperwork can be faxed to 

AWP at 215-343-3411 or mailed to P.O. Box 299, Doylestown, PA 18901. 

 

5. When is payment due?  Payment in full is required in order to process your child’s registration.  

Registration packets must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, July 22, 2016. 

 

6. What time is check-in and check-out?  Check-in and registration will be held from 8:45 a.m. -  9 a.m. 

each morning.  Check-out/pick-up will be from 3 p.m. - 3:15 p.m. each afternoon. Parents are expected 

to pick campers up on time. You may choose to be added to a carpool list that will be made available to 

interested parents/guardians who may need or wish to provide transportation for children to and from 

camp. 

 

7. What is the cancellation policy?  Should you need to cancel your child’s registration, please contact 

Christina Baer at 215-343-9241 ext. 110 no later than 5 p.m. on Monday, July 25, 2016 for a full 

refund.  We regret that we will not be able to provide refunds after that date. 

 

8. Who can I contact during the day in the event of an emergency?  Please call AWP’s administrative 

office at 215-343-9241.  All messages will be immediately relayed to Peace Works Camp staff. 

 

9. Is this a religious-based camp?  Our program is not rooted in any religious teachings/affiliations, but 

AWP is extremely grateful to Doylestown Mennonite Church for the use of their facilities for Peace 

Works Camp. We’ve drawn from a variety of sources to create our weekly program and ultimately hope 

campers will walk away with a sense of self-worth, respect for their peers, healthy friendship-building 

skills, and plenty of memories! 

 

 

For more information, contact Christina Baer at 215-343-9241 ext. 110 or cbaer@awomansplace.org.  


